
February' I,,2013

The Community [:oundation
Celia Cucliamat-Vice President of Grant programs

3700 sixth st. ste. 200
Riverside, Ca, 925i01

Dear Ms. Cudiamat,

As our first year comes to an end, we at rable of plenty are so grateful for
support s;hclwn to us.

Your total contribrution of 56612.00 in 2OI2 has been of much help in allowing
us to fulfill our milssion of feeding the needy and homeless in the san Gorgonio
Pass Area.

Having served well over 20,000 meals last year, we feel certain that our
numbers will rise in 2013 as the need in our area Increases.
with your continued support we at Table of plenty look forwarrc to offering a
welcoming greeting and smile along with a hot meal each Tuesday, wednesday
and Friday.

Thank you for helping us to help others.

Again, many thanks,

Sincerely,

Table of Plenty
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Gene'Wood
President
Table of Plenty
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